
Box 908 

Charlestown 

Nevis, W.I  

May 2nd, 2023 

 

Dear Brethren: 

Greetings in the lovely name of our wonderful lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. 

First of all, I am gratefully glad to God for your fervent prayers and your financial support over the 
years. May the lord raise up many more missionary minded people like you to stand behind us and 
support us during these challenging times. I thank the Lord for sparing my life from an accident that 
almost took my life. I was taken to Jamaica for brain surgery. One of the doctors said that he was 
wondering if I will make it. He also said that it is a miracle that I am alive. I thank God that He still 
perform miracles. I am completely convinced that God has a plan and a purpose for extending my 
life so I can do more witnessing and more soul winning. 
 

About 18 months ago I was invited to go to St. Lucia for 1 month to do personal evangelism and 
giving out gospel tracts. It was such a joy to visit house to house and to share the good news of 
salvation. There was not one person who refused a gospel tract. I am happy to report that some 
people received the lord and were baptized and added to the church. The name of the village is 
Marchand and it has a reputation of being the most violent place in St.Lucia.  

 

Now, with such a reputation to live with, you may ask the question: Can any good thing come out 
of Marchand? The Answer is YES. When ever and where ever the gospel is preached, lives will be 
transformed and that is a good thing, a great thing, a glorious thing, To God be the glory. 

In His Service,  

Allinson & Floretta DaCosta 

 

 


